Seneca Newsletter

August 2018

Just a Reminder!



Bicycle Rides Northwest Returns!

Since their California ride was burned out, they will be back in town on Friday, August 3rd for a repeat of their ride in July. Their group will be slightly smaller this time around but even more grateful for hosting them again on short notice.

Please, if you can help it, try not to use the RV Dump access road behind the City Park this weekend. Thanks!!!

Shirttail Creek Subdivision . . .

Proposals are due by September 5th, 2018. Either mail to the City at PO Box 208, Seneca, OR 97873 or drop it by the office during business hours.

City Council Elections

If you'd like to run for one of the 3 available positions on the Seneca City Council, you can pick up the Candidate Filing form at City Hall or the GC Clerk's Office. Forms are due by August 27th, 2018



UPCOMING EVENTS



08-03 ~ BICYCLE RIDES NORTHWEST
WILL BE BACK IN TOWN
08-07 ~ COMMUNITY HEALTH ASSESSMENT

08-07 ~ COMMUNITY HEALTH ASSESSMENT MEETING @ 6 PM

08-14 ~ CITY COUNCIL MTG @ 6 PM